

TR010063 - M5 Junction 10 Improvements - EIA Scoping Notification and Consultation

Date: 26 August 2021 08:59:25 **Attachments:** image001.png

image001.png image002.png image003.png image007.png

TR010063 - Statutory consultation letter.pdf

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to confirm that Swindon Borough Council, as Local Highway Authority for all roads in the borough (with the exception of trunk roads), has no comments to make at this stage in respect of the M5 J10 consultation.

Having reviewed the consultation, it is considered that this particular scheme would not have a significant impact on roads forming part of this Authority's network.

Kind regards

Nigel Atkinson

Strategic Allocations Transport Manager



www.swindon.gov.uk









From: M5 Junction 10 Highways Improvements Scheme

Sent: 21 July 2021 11:08

Cc: M5 Junction 10 Highways Improvements Scheme < M5Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: TR010063 - M5 Junction 10 Improvements - EIA Scoping Notification and Consultation

FAO Head of Planning

Dear Sir/ Madam

Please see attached correspondence on the proposed M5 Junction 10 Improvements project.

Please note the deadline for consultation responses is **18 August 2021**, and is a statutory requirement that cannot be extended.

Kind regards Laura

Laura Feekins-Bate EIA Advisor Environmental Services



The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner.

....